May 4, 2006

Ms. Lori Podolak

Product Licensing Specialist
Regulatory Affairs Department
QSA Global, Inc.

40 North Avenue

Burlington, MA 01803

SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT - REQUEST FOR “- 96” IDENTIFICATION
FOR QSA GLOBAL’'S MODEL NO. 865 TRANSPORT PACKAGE AND A
CHANGE TO REFLECT THE NEW ORGANIZATIONAL NAME
(TAC NO. L23952)

Dear Ms. Podolak:

By letter dated March 6, 2006, QSA Global, Inc. (QSA) submitted an application for
Amendment 7 of Certificate of Compliance (CoC) No. 9187. This application requested a “- 96”
identification for QSA’s Model No. 865 Transport Package and a change to reflect QSA’s new
ownership of AEA Technology QSA Inc.

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your application and inform you that the application
appears to contain the necessary information to begin our technical review. We have
established a schedule for the technical review of your amendment request. The schedule
allows for the staff to issue a possible request for additional information (RAI) in June 2006. If
no RAl is needed, and based on the staff’s evaluation, the amended CoC may be issued at
approximately that time.

In addition, we note that the quality assurance (QA) program, required by Title 10 Code of
Federal Regulations Part 71, is still under the organizational name of AEA Technology QSA
Inc., although the organization is under new ownership and name. QSA is required to have its
QA program description revised to reflect new ownership and name. This revision must occur
before the CoC can be revised to reflect QSA’s new ownership.

In general, no additional changes to the application will be allowed except for those minor
changes that result in responding to an RAI. Additional of changes, supplements, or
enhancements may be treated as a new application.
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Please reference Docket No. 71-9187 and TAC No. L23952 in your future correspondence
related to this licensing action. If you have any questions regarding this matter please do not
hesitate to contact me at (301) 415-8531.

Sincerely,

IRA/

Stewart W. Brown, Senior Project Manager
Licensing Section
Spent Fuel Project Office
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards

Docket No. 71-9187
TAC No. L23952
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Please reference Docket No. 71-9187 and TAC No. L23952 in your future correspondence
related to this licensing action. If you have any questions regarding this matter please do not
hesitate to contact me at (301) 415-8531.

Sincerely,
/IRA/
Stewart W. Brown, Senior Project Manager
Licensing Section
Spent Fuel Project Office
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards

Docket No. 71-9027
TAC Nos. L23895 and L23897
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